
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 21:00 

To: shehanask@yaraschool.net 

Subject: Online Hindi Class_Fantastic 

  

Respected Madam 

Ramadan Greetings! 

We wish to inform you that online classes are progressing good with all subjects for 

Class 1C and my daughter Kheya Hasini (File#177953), is one among them. 

Kheya is fascinated much with the Hindi class, and the classes conducted by Tahera 

Teacher. 

Tahera Teacher's instructions in the class and guidance to drive the students in online 

Hindi class is far beyond appreciation,    

Kheya is a non Hindi speaking girl, who picks up Hindi language dramatically, 

through Tahera Teacher's class. 

Time and again , thanks a lot for having made such arrangements. 

 

Warm regards 

Kamakshi Haran 

Parent of Kheya Hasini 
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